
November 12, 2024

Rob called the meeting to order at 7:00 and we watched the EAA chapter video.  Afterwards, 

everyone introduced themselves and what aircraft they owned or were working on.  The 

Christmas party will be January 10th at the Elks club, hanger talk will start at 5:30 and we will 

eat at 6:30.  Rob talked about the EAA leadership training that he went to in Oshkosh.

Aviation camp for high school kids is tentatively scheduled for June 16-19 at South Dakota 

School Of Mines.  Mike Beason told us about his work with FEMA helping with air operations 

for the hurricanes down south.  Karl told us about the RAF (Recreational Aviation Foundation)

and the work they do to preserve and maintain airstrips for public use.

Steve gave us an update from the GAA committee and Bruce, from Sturgis, brought up a 

concern regarding radio communication at uncontrolled airports and landing off designated 

paved or grass runways.  Scott advised there is a lot of hardware from Richard and Milo that 

is available for anyone to use for their projects.  Our December meeting will be at West River 

electric.

Meeting adjourned. 

Gary Schroeder 
Blue skies and tailwinds 


